
 

19th April 2024 
 
Dear Parents  

Year 2 
Sleepover in School 

 
On Friday 7th June we are having a Year 2 Sleepover in school (yes, we must be crazy!). 
 
The children will need to bring pyjamas, sleeping bag, pillow and toothbrush.  Supper and 
breakfast, will be provided. 
 
Please drop your child back to school on Friday 7th June after tea at 5.30pm.   
 
Pick up Saturday morning at 8.15am 
 
Please confirm your child’s attendance by returning the slip below by Monday 29th April. 
 
Once your child has committed to attending, we would encourage no changing of minds! 
 
Kind regards   
 
Mrs Cole & Mrs Black 
 
 

Y2 Sleepover 7th June 2024 
Drop off 5.30pm 

 
I give permission for my child (child’s name) _________________________________ to take 
part in the sleepover on Friday 7th June 2024. 
 
I confirm that I will collect my child on Saturday 8th June at 8.15am. 
 
Signed (Parent) ____________________________ date ______________________ 


